
From:                                                       sabrina Abdoolraman 
Sent:                                                         16 August 2024 12:52 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   About the Gatwick  second runner 
  
  
Good morning ,  
My name is Sabrin abdoolraman  and I live , I am writing to you 
regarding the interested party reference number:GATW-S573476, I was away  that why I did write to 
you about my point of view , as a resident in this area I am not happy for this project to happen as 
we already living in a polluted , my house  is always dusty ,   

 and this project will affect our home more , the noise in the morning break 
our sleep , we can't open the widow due to the noise , so what Gatwick is giving us as people living 
here , damaging our health , as a resident I have the right to against it , if I need to wring to 
Appeal  let me know  what need to be done  , I hope you will write me back with the step needed to 
done for further action and respect my choice as an individual and a resident of this area .  
  
Your fairhfully 
Mrs Sabrin Abdoolraman  
 




